
September 11, 1972 
 
The September meeting called to order by Chairman. 

 
Minutes were read and accepted. 
 
Mr. Malone’s request for a variance for a 100’0” setback instead of  150’  was discussed.  

Motion by Mallery 2nd by Larson to allow a 125’ setback was accepted by Malone. 
 
Mr. and Mrs. Chalmers presented their request for a mobile hole on Christy Peterson’s 
place.  After presentation of thei case, a motion by Mallery 2nd by Larson to allow a 

permit at a rate of $1.00 per $100.00 valuation on an annual basis till placed on a 
basement at which time the regular rate for homes would apply. 
 
Wenstad & Sundby asked for a permit to build a 4 plex on their 4 ½ acre plot.  Since it 

came under a commercial rating a public hearing will be held at next regular meeting 
date. 
 
The matter of the closing of the bridge on 265 th St by the M.N & S R.R> were next on the 

program.  Board was to meet with Schmitz about this matter. 
 
Bills including $2,500.00  to Hullet were ordered paid.  Farmington fire bill heldover.  
Clerk was instructed to order 1,000 hunting permit blanks. 

 
Meeting adjourned 
 

Hilman Leine, Clerk 


